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About the conference 

 
The Front Range SIAM Student Chapters 
are sponsoring the 20th Anniversary 
Edition of the Annual Front Range 
Applied Math Student Conference (aka 
FRAMSC). This event allows students 
from all universities along the Front 
Range to learn about new developments 
in Applied Mathematics and promotes 
interest in the field. Additionally, this 
event is open to both undergraduate and 
graduate students. 
 
 

 
 

 
SIAM Student Chapters 
 
Several universities in Colorado host 
active SIAM Student chapters, with the 
mission to promote applied mathematics 
and computational science and to 
encourage young mathematicians to 
pursue these fields. Student chapters 
provide opportunities to share ideas, 
learn about careers in applied and 
computational mathematics and develop 
networks with faculty and fellow 
students.  
 
 

 
Registration Information 

 
This will be an in-person conference. 


